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8th September 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

The whole school pantomime trip in 2022 was such a success and the children really enjoyed the 
experience. With this in mind, we would like to go again to watch Jack and the Beanstalk.  
 

This year we will be visiting Theatre Severn over several days as follows; 
 

30th November – Reception, Year 1 and 2 Trip 
5th December – Year 3 and 4 Trip 
6th December – Year 5 and 6 Trip 
 

The showing is due to start at 10.15am and will finish at 12.45pm, therefore the children will go and 
return to school within the school day.  
 
We think this would be a great opportunity for the children and have managed to secure tickets at a 
much lower rate than if they were bought individually.  
 
The cost of the trip will be £14.00.  This covers the ticket price and the transport.  Our Friends of 
Oakmeadow have kindly contributed £1000 to help towards the cost of this trip which has enabled us 
to keep costs low for our families for another year.  The trip can only go ahead however if all 
parents are willing to make the payment as the school does not have any capacity to subsidise this.  
With this in mind, school will not be undertaking any other trips during the Autumn term to support 
this.    
 

We do hope you will all agree what a fantastic opportunity this would be and a fantastic way to end 
the Autumn term.  Payment for the trip will be added to our School Money website in two 
instalments.  We would require a £5 deposit to be paid by Wednesday 27th September to secure your 
ticket.  The remaining £9.00 is to be paid by 1st November.   Please note deposits for the trip are non 
refundable and once initial payments are made, you are liable for the rest of the payment. 
 

We hope you agree this would be an amazing experience for the children to have together.  
 

Yours sincerely,  
 

The Oakmeadow Team 
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